
CRAIGIEBUCKLER AND SEAFIELD COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

 
Planning Officer’s Report    02 February 2021 

 

Planning Matters 

 

Dandara Development – Flooding Issues 

Ongoing flooding of the core path, (running from Countesswells Avenue to Hazledene Road) 

Water flowing from the bottom corner of the Dandara site in Zone A above the retention (SUDS) 
pond. 

Water flowing onto core path and flows downhill until it drains away into the path. It is thought this 
water could be causing problems experienced by residents in Burnieboozle Crescent with both back 
and front gardens being flooded. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Planning Application Summary with Decisions 

 

 



Planning Applications as per weekly planning list January 2021:  

None this year 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


